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~~~~ FROM MISTER TINKER

Hello Everybody,
Here it is almost July and it's already up to 90+ degrees and no RAIN. The
crops in this area look pretty good so farm even with the lack of rain. We
look forward to a good show season in central Indiana. The first event
scheduled for Brookville and the Franklin County Machinery Club is the
TRACTORPULLat the start of the 4-H Fair. The tractor pull is scheduled
for July ra", with weigh-in beginning at 10:00 AM and the pull beginning
at 12:00 noon. On July 22nd, we will have our annual tractor ride starting
from the Club Grounds and proceeding west to Metamora, where we will
have a noon meal at the HEARTHSTONERestaurant. We will then return
to the Club Grounds. If you wish to enjoy a delicious meal tickets are
$10.00 and are available from any club member. We will be meeting at
the Club Grounds from now until show time. I don't need to remind
anyone that help is always needed for the tractor pull and for the show.
know it's early but start planning now.

P.S. There will be workdays almost every week, except for FAIRweek, so if you want
to help in nay way, contact Shorty Schwegman, or any director.

I hope everyone has a good safe summer and we will see you at the
tractor pull.

TILLNEXTTIME KEEPONTINKERIN'

Included with this newsletter are 12 raffle
tickets. They are $1 each or 6 for $5. You
can turn these in at the office any day
during the show or you can mail them to:

Patsy Lanning at 8088 Oxford Pike, Brookville, IN 47012.
(Please send a check or money order ... do not mail cash)
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Franklin County
Tractor Ride

Sunday, July 22, 2012

Leaving the Club Grounds at
9:01 AM SHARP!

Eating lunch at the Hearthstone
Restaurant in Metamora.
Meal tickets are $10 each.

Drinks are extra.
Contact Roger Pettit at 513-385-7128

for more information.
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Pat Pettit is in need of a
food vendor for the show.
If you know of someone,
please contact her at
513-385-7128.


